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_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Due to voluntary withdrawal from the drug rebate program, the following products 
will be removed from coverage on the Iowa Medicaid Preferred Drug List (PDL) 
effective April 1, 2013: 
 

• Periogard 
• Phos-Flur Gel 
• Prevident 

 
 
 
 
Please contact the POS Helpdesk at phone (515) 256-4608 (local) or (877) 463-
7671 with questions regarding coverage of these products by Iowa Medicaid. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


